
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 29th, 2019 
 
 
 
This letter shall serve as a confirmation on behalf of the City of Riverside stating that they have agreed 
to move forward with Sharp Business Systems for their copier refresh & MPS program.  Sharp Business 
Systems will provide the City of Riverside with a $10,000 rebate to help cover the consulting fee during 
the RFP process.  The check will arrive within 90 days after the Phase 1 installation is complete.  Phase 1 
was completed on March 29th, 2019.  
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